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Office of the Director of Licensing

200 Caluaalius Avenpe, Thoruwood, NY 10594
fotellectun! Prapecly and Liccnsing Scevices

Octaber 10, 1995

Vic Hayes

Chairmman, (EEE P§02.L1

clo AT&T WCND Utrecht
Zadelstede 1.10

3431 JZ Nieuwegein, the Netherlands

Dear Mr. Hayes:

This letter is written in response to your letter to Ralph Yeager of IBM dated September 26, 1993,
concerning the propased [EEE F802.11 slandard.

At the present time, [BM is not aware of any IBM patents that relate Lo the proposed standard.
IBM has not undertaken any study ol this matier, however.

In the event the proposed standard is adopted and the standard cannot be pracliced withoud the use

of one or more issued patents, including design patents for type fonts but excluding other design
patents, which are now or hercaficr owned or controlled by [BM, [BM agrecs upon request to

grant a non-exclusive license under such patent or patents on a nondiscriminaloty basis and on

reasonable terms and conditions including its then current royalty rates and provided a suniilar
grant under licensee's patents is made available (o IBM.

Requests for information concerning UM patent licenses should be directed in wiiting ta:

[BM Director of Licensing
IBM Corporation

500 Columbus Avenue

Thomwood, New York 10594
USA

Sincerely, >
Wtk A Walix
Walter L. Willigan

Program Director, Licensing
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ec:  R.C.Yeaper - IBM Raleigh



